
 
 

May 6 ,2024 

Notes from the Office 
 
 
Welcome to Kindergarten 2024-2025 
Phoenix school welcomes registered 2024-2025 Kindergarten families to a Welcome to Kindergarten 
Evening on May 15, 2024 at the school beginning at 5:30 PM. 
 
Parent Council 
The next Phoenix Parent Council meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, May 8 at 5:30 PM at Phoenix 
School.  Please email phoenix@sjasd.ca to confirm your attendance. 
 
Special Guest at Phoenix 
Phoenix School has won the opportunity for Fred Fox (Terry Fox's brother) to visit our school and speak to 
Phoenix students later in May.   There will be a presentation from Mr. Fox and time for a Q&A period. 
 
Celebrating Diversity and Family.   
Thank you to all Phoenix families for recognizing and helping our students value the significance of 
family and diversity within our community and division.  This year, we will not be focusing on Mother”s 
Day and Father’s Day in our classrooms.  We encourage all families to celebrate all the special family 
members and caregivers in their lives on these days. 
 
Modular Classrooms Update 
Final construction continues to happen and/or be scheduled for our new portable classrooms, including 
the relocation of the school library shelving and book collections. Some additional asphalt paving is 
scheduled near the portables.  Hydro is completed.  The division IT department will be installing IT 
requirements shortly.  These classroom spaces will be scheduled for occupancy in September 2024.    
 
Safety First 
Students riding bicycles to school are reminded to wear a helmet and to use a bike lock. 
Phoenix School will be having the second of two required practice lockdowns this week. 
 
MTYP 
The Manitoba Theatre for Young People will be here on Friday for a presentation of Snow White.  Thank 
you to our  Parent Council council for sponsoring this performance event. 
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About The Run 
Headingley Fire Department held their first Run for Wishes in May of 2001.  Numbers of participants 
were small and we had just a few sponsors.  Over the past 20 years, our run has evolved and grown. We 
now host hundreds of runners and walkers and are now supported by over 40 sponsors.  We are 
generating about $20,000.00 every year and have been able to support The Children's Rehabilitation 
Foundation and Canadian Mental Health as well as numerous individuals who need support during 
difficult times in their lives over the course of the year.   
  
Headingley Fire Department Run for Wishes is a sanctioned 5 km run, part of the Manitoba Runners 
Association run series that uses professional chip timing and a 3 km walk.  The scenic route takes you 
over and along the Assiniboine River and through residential South Headingley.  It starts and finishes at 
Headingley Fire Department and the event is followed by an awards ceremony and about 50 draw 
prizes.  This event is perfect for the elite runner to the casual walker and everyone in-between.  
 
Headingley Run for Wishes  
5k Race & 3k Run and Walk  

Perfect event for the whole family  
Date: June 1, 2024  

 **PLEASE NOTE CHANGE OF DATE** 

 
Time: 9:00 am 
Place: Headingley Fire Hall, 126 Bridge Rd, Headingley, MB 

https://www.headingleyfire.com/run-for-wishes/2024-run-for-wishes 
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